From: alexghitti [alexghitti@inwind.it]

Sent: lundi 5 mai 2008 17:05
To: ENTR PHARMACEUTICALS COUNTERFEIT
Subject: contribution to pubblic consultation

I undersigned Al essandro Ghitti share the European Commi ssion's concerns related to
the introduction into the market of APls, especially com ng fromextra-EU countries,
that can harmthe human health, as not in conpliance with the quality GwWs standard,
applied in the Community (i.e. 1CHQ/A). At present such situations are nore and nore
likely for lacking of the necessary controls.

Therefore | suggest to prepare a legislation, at Cormunity |evel (that means
Directive), which rules the matter. In this way | ask to consider what it's requested
with the Witten Declaration on active pharmaceutical ingredients,

approved on Novenber 30th 2006 by European Parlianment, that is: a) mandatory

i nspections perfornmed by European regulatory Authority on production sites that export
APls into the EU, b) traceability of APIs (i.e. the possibility to | ocate the

source) (for exanple: through the indication on the medicinal packagi ng of the nane of
the manufacture of the active ingredient and of its country of origin).



